
City of Winter Park 

Construction Notice 

 

The Public Works Department will be making improvements to the Knowles Parking lot 

between Morse Boulevard and New England Avenue. Work is scheduled to begin 

Monday, June 23, at 7 a.m., and is anticipated to be completed by Friday, August 29, 

by 5 p.m. (weather permitting). 

Expect temporary lane and road closures. A detour will be set up to route traffic around 

the construction zone.  

We regret any inconvenience caused by this project. Should you have any questions or 

require special consideration, please contact 407-599-3523. 

 

_____________________________________ 

Ramone Medwinter 

Project Coordinator, Public Works & Transportation Department 

tel:407-599-3523

